
Notes: 

Happy February! Classes are going well and rolling along toward LGPE.  Get ready for the 3rd 

annual LONGHORN GAMES this Tuesday night!! ALL Kell band students AND all current 8th 

graders at Palmer and McCleskey are invited!     

 

Huge congrats also to Kell students Hayden Bireley, Isaac Buchanan, Ben Garza and Alaina King 

who participated in the Future Music Educators Program at GMEA this past weekend as well as 

Alaina King who participated in the All State Jazz Ensemble and Landon Layman who performed 

as part of AYWS.  We are so proud of all of you!   

 

Congrats as well to the 6 Kell students who made the Georgia All State Bands -- Samuel Hanson, 

Pearson Hood, Alaina King, Landon Layman, Lena Mouyane, and Hua Shi!  

 

Stay warm and informed-- there's always a lot going on in the Kell Band program! 

 

Sincerely, 

David Roth 

 

 

This Week 

Tues 2/4 LONGHORN GAMES! 6-9PM 

Wed 2/5 Winter Guard 4:30-7:30 

Wed 2/5 Percussion Ensemble 4-7 

Wed 2/5 Waffle Wednesday! 

Thurs 2/6 Jazz Band 6-7:30 

Fri 2/7 Winter Guard 4:30-7:30 

Sat 2/8 Winter Guard competition at Chattahoochee HS 

 

 

Upcoming 



Tues 2/11 KBBA General Meeting 7:30 PM (all are invited!) 

Wed 2/11 Winter Guard 4:30-7:30 

Wed 2/12 Percussion Ensemble 4-7 

Wed 2/12 Waffle Wednesday! 

Thurs 2/13 Jazz Band 6-7:30 

Fri 2/14 Winter Guard 4:30-7:30 

 

LONGHORN GAMES 

It's time for the 3rd Annual Longhorn Games!  Next Tuesday 2/4 from 6-9 PM.  See the flyer 

below -- click the link HERE to REGISTER TODAY!  All Kell students AND 8th graders are 

encouraged to attend-- may the best team win!! 

 

 

WAFFLE WEDNESDAYS 

Check out the newest fundraiser for the Kell Bands-- Waffle Wednesdays at Waffle House (near 

Kell).  Tell your family and friends-- we get 15% of ALL sales (not just Kell families) so encourage 

everyone you know to show up weekly! 

 

 

HOW TO PAY BAND DUES 

Unlike years past, paying dues through our website is no longer an option; paying online 

happens through the CUT TIME app.  You should have a link in your text messages from Cut 

Time; any time there's a program announcement made, you get a text from Cut Time.  This 

"magic link" directs you to your student's Cut Time dashboard.  Scroll to the bottom (PAST the 

announcements and events) to see your account balance and pay directly through the 

app.  It's very easy once you see where it is!  You can also always pay via cash, money order, or 

check to KBBA and drop in the wood box outside the band office! 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1aNkE1jUrGS3E7DTgVZhtDsSCHZpHBLuJmTGy1PUv2SY/edit

